
Welcome to Prekindergarten! 
 

Welcome to Pre-K! Your child will be in Dr. Harris’s class (Room 4) or Ms. Tokson’s class 

(Room 3).  

Class Dojo is the platform that we will use for all communication purposes ONLY. We have the 

option of sending group messages or individual messages. Please note, when you send messages 

to me, we are the ONLY ones who can view them. We will be sharing Story Time videos on this 

platform. We often share pictures or videos of our class activities. It is a great opportunity to see 

your child in action as he or she is learning! Every now and then, we will also share short 

messages with our Littles in their portfolios or in our Class Story. The children will also be able 

to communicate with us through their portfolios as well.  Portfolios are accessible on Class Dojo. 

We will send your child’s individual code to you when you join Class Dojo. 

Seesaw is the platform that we will use to post assignments. You will share your child's work in 

Seesaw. We will also use other applications to assign work. More information will be given 

throughout the school year. All applications can be accessed on Clever through the district’s 

website. 

In the event that we will have remote lessons or when we have our Parent as Partners meetings, 

Teams or Zoom is where we will meet.  

We look forward to an exciting and new school year as we learn and grow with your babies, our 

Littles! 

Dr. Perry-Harris and Ms. Tokson 


